
Service Announcement 
Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

Cancelled – Statutory Public Meeting under the Planning Act 

Purpose:  Meeting Cancellation 

Duration: October 14, 2025 

Please be advised that the Statutory Public Meeting under the Planning Act scheduled for October 
14, 2025 at 7:00 pm has been cancelled, as there are no matters for consideration. 

For the latest information regarding public meetings, please visit events.pickering.ca/council. 

For additional information please contact: 
Andy MacGillivray 
Council & Committee Coordinator 
Legislative Services 
905-420-4660, ext 1849
amacgillivray@pickering.ca

Service Disruption Line: 1.866.278.9993 
pickering.ca 
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